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KS2 SATS Tests 
 
 
Year 6 pupils took their SATS tests this week. 
 
It was a very nervous time for them, however 
they have all tried so hard and we are incredibly 
proud of the effort and determination they all 
showed. 
 
We would like all our children to re- 
member though, that the SATs tests do 
not assess what makes each of them special and 
unique. 
 
They do not tell us whether they are a 
kind and thoughtful person, or if they 
are fantastic at Art or sport. 
 
They are all smart , special 
and amazing in their own 
unique way! 
 

 

Parking outside School 
 
Please be considerate of our neighbours and the safety of our community when 
dropping off and collecting your children in a car. 
 
We have had a number of complaints recently about anti-social parking and have 
had concerns raised about people dropping off on the zigzag lines directly outside 
school. Please DO NOT park on the yellow zig-zag lines outside school. We have 
contacted the police for advice about this as it is becoming a regular issue. They 
have advised us it is a criminal offence and a fine and penalty points would be  
given. 
 
Please also be mindful of our neighbours and do not park across peoples drive's, 
where there are white lines on the road. 
 
Help us to keep our children safe and park safely! 

Means –tested Free 
School Meals 
 
Don’t forget to claim 
your free school meals 
if you think you might 
be eligible. You can 
check online using the 
councils Free School 
Meal Checker at 
www.oldham.gov.uk 
 
Anyone newly eligible 
for free school meals 
can also claim free       
uniform from school. Call 
into the office and we 
can check if you are on 
the list! 
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Balance Bike Sessions 
  

Last week, children across our Reception Classes completed        
balance bike sessions. The children did really well  
demonstrating that they have brilliant balance and super  
stopping skills. They learnt about the importance of being a 
very good listener when out and about on bikes, as well as the 
importance of always wearing a helmet to protect their heads.  

 The King's Coronation,  
 
It was lovely to see everyone across school   
celebrating the Coronation of our new King. 
The school was filled with Red, White and Blue.  

 

 

 

                            Spanish Day  

The children all had lots of fun doing many        
different activities across school for Spanish Day. 
Including the Flamenco workshop! All the chil-
dren had so much fun learning a new style of 
dance ! 
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